REPRESENTATIVE

Roger D Lyl'lcll
405 Gold TLane
I_O]JDLU, ALEG.EISHB 7208()

501-4:12-8959 Buginess
roger.lyucll@arlaanaashouae.nrg

DISTRICT 60

Counties:
Parl Loncke
Part Prairie

COMMITTEES:

Revenue and Taxation

Vice Clmi_rpenicm,

A.gricull‘urc, Foreslry and Economic
_Davclopmunl

Joint Commitlee on Energy

Joint Buclgel
1at A.ltcmﬂlc,
Legislalive Joinl Aul.‘{ili.ug Commillee

STATE OF ARKANSAS

September 16, 2024

Mzr. James Miller, Chairman

Arkansas Medical Marijuana Commission
Attn: Mr. Chip Leibovich

101 E. Capitol Ave., #400

Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Mr. Miller:

Please accept this letter as my support for Speakeasy Dispensary, LLC
(“SPEAKEASY™), to relocate to an unincorporated portion of Prairie
County, Arkansas. I have spoken with the management and operations team
of this dispensary, and I believe that the new potential relocation will be
beneficial for Prairie County.

The dispensary’s management has done an exceptional job with reaching out
to the community about the potential move. The constituents of Prairie
County, including myself, think this will be a great opportunity for economic
growth. Additionally, Speakeasy will be able to responsibly serve the
qualifying patients of Prairie County and the surrounding areas.

[ am confident that the Speakeasy Dispensary will operate in compliance
with applicable Arkansas law. Therefore, I ask that you carefully consider
their relocation request. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Roger D. Lynch

State Representative

District 60
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